Present were Roland Sallada, homas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Mr. & Mrs. Rodriquez Clautier were in for information regarding Town laws. They have bought land at Tirrell's property having , oved from Candia.

Mrs. Mary I. Bunting filed an "intent to cut" form.

A scheduled trailer hearing was opened at 8:20 pm regarding the application of Steven Elliott to place a trailer on his property on Tucker Mill Rd. Present were: Milton Elliott, George Phillibotte, Maptin Colburn and George Peirce.

Mr. Sallada read the letter of application and advised that all the abuttors had received notices. Mr. Bezanson telephoned Mr. Andrews to say he would not be able to attend and said his only concern would be not to permit a trailer park. Mr. Milton Thiott, representing his son, Steven, described the exact area at which the trailer would be located. The trailer would be at this location until such time that they would be able to build a house. A drive-way permit was discussed. Me explained the existing drive-way would be used. Mr. Colburn requested a rough sketch which Mr. Filiott obliged. The hearing adjourned at 8:35. The application was later unanimously approved.

Mr. Elliott requested a Gravel Removal permit blank.

The Selectmen attended an Air-Pollution meeting in Concord on October 21, at 11:30 am.